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The penultimate faculty council meeting of the 2018-19 academic year will take place this Wednesday, May 1, at 2 pm
in SB 107. It's the second-to-last meeting because we are in the midst of the spring election, so the new faculty
council will need to meet in the week between finals and commencement to welcome new members and those filling
in for council members on leave in the fall, install committee chairs, and elect a FC chair.

The only item for business this week is your thoughts about the ASP visit. Apropos of that, here is what Pres. Johnson
wrote in response to my communication of the two resolutions passed at the last general faculty meeting:

Regarding item 1, I understand that Todd Bruce is working to make sure that the faculty has access to the data
requested. 

Regarding the ASP report, it has always been my intent to share the report with both the Faculty and Board of
Directors. Of course, I need to review a draft of the report before that happens. 

Regarding item 2, I see the motion as completely consistent with what I have already told the faculty. 

(FYI here are the motions he's referring to: 1. Motion that the administration share the information (i.e. actual data,
not just the list) they have shared with ASP and the report that ASP sends to the president with the faculty; 2. Motion
to ask the president to not move forward with process of prioritization until classes reconvene in the fall.)

-- 
Daniel Kilbride
history department, John Carroll University


